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Workplace accident: a worker is killed by 
falling from a silo at Nord Céréales 
 
Around 1 p.m. this Friday, a tragedy occurred at Nord Céréales, route du 
Bassin Maritime, in Dunkirk. He was carrying out maintenance work on the 
roof of a silo when he fell. Despite the treatment provided by the emergency 
services, the 44-year-old victim did not survive his injuries. 
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A fatal accident occurred on Friday at the site of the Nord Céréales company, at the port 
of Dunkirk. While this worker was working on the roof of a grain silo as part of a 
maintenance operation, he fell about 30 meters. The firefighters tried to resuscitate him 
but the victim finally succumbed. According to our information, the worker is 44 years 
old. 


